12th May 2019



Dear Dr Dinesh Kadam,

The President of the Association of the Plastic Surgery of India and the members of the selection committee for the 'APSI – Raja Sabapathy Leadership award' are pleased to confirm you as the winner of the award for the year 2019.

The award carries a cash prize of Rs 100,000 and a medal. We would be happy if you could use this opportunity to hone up your leadership skills to contribute to the fullest to the Association of Plastic Surgery of India, our speciality and the community. You could use the fund to visit a mentor, take up a leadership course or a meeting to gain exposure in the area where you want to excel. We feel this this award sponsored by Dr Somes Guha, provides a chance to make a change.

Being the inaugural year, the committee deliberated well to choose the first awardee and you should be proud that you have been chosen. The award will be given during the Bhubaneshwar meeting and we request you to complete the programme that you intend to do before that so that we will have a report to the EC. The report and the notice about the award explaining the goals should spur many deserving surgeons apply for the award in future.

We wish you all the very best in your endeavour.

Hon, Secretary
Association of Plastic Surgeons of India